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WASHINGTON AREA
BICYCLIST ASSOCIATION

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Contact: Stephanie Tulowetzke
Phone: 202-964-5265
Email: stephanie.tulowetzke@waba.org

Md Transportation Secretary To Keynote
2023 Washington Region Vision Zero Summit
Montgomery County Councilmember To Moderate Q&A

WASHINGTON, DC/ MONTGOMERY COUNTY, MD— The Washington Area
Bicyclist Association (WABA) is pleased to announce that Maryland
Transportation Secretary Paul Wiedefeld will be the keynote speaker
for the 2023 Washington Region Vision Zero Summit. Montgomery County
Councilmember Natali Fani-Gonzalez will moderate the Q&A portion of the
session, which will run from 10:30AM-11:40AM via Zoom on June 14th.

“Secretary Wiedefeld's efforts to make Vision Zero reality in Maryland reflect
our goals region wide," says Elizabeth Kiker, WABA's Executive Director. "We
look forward to hearing from him and other speakers about how advocates
and community leaders can push forward Vision Zero throughout the DMV
region”

The 2023 Washington Region Vision Zero Summit is a hybrid event on
Wednesday, June 14th. Programming this year will focus on Community
Engagement and Safe Streets. Sessions from 9AM-5PM will take place via
Zoom, and there will be an optional in-person gathering from 6-8:30PM
where attendees will hear from additional speakers and network with other
participants. Pay-what-you-can registration is open to the public at
waba.org/2023summit

WABA empowers people to ride bikes, build connections, and transform
places. The organization envisions a just and sustainable transportation
system where walking, biking, and transit are the best ways to get around.

### Contact: Stephanie Tulowetzke, Vision Zero Coalition Manager
202-964-5265 stephanie.tulowetzke@waba.org
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